NEWSLETTER - JULY 2022
Half Yearly Sales Review Meeting

“Great things in business are never done by one person; they're done by a team of people.” -
Steve Jobs

A glance at GG Organics' half-yearly sales review meeting, which took place in Mysore on July
8th and 9th.

Thank you to our sales team for their exceptional achievement. Despite a difficult sales month,
the sales team was able to fulfil the company's targets due to outstanding sales activity. GG
Organics truly appreciates the team's determination and effort in achieving the targets.

GG Organics has been working hard to deliver environmentally friendly and sustainable products
to markets all around the world, as well as to assist our tanners to produce higher-quality leather.




